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Dear Prof. Hesty Heryani, 

We sincerely appreciate your abstract submission for the 5th International Symposium on 

Wetlands Environmental Management (ISWEM) to be held at the Lambung Mangkurat 

University on November 5-7, 2019 in Banjarmasin. 

It is our pleasure to inform you that your abstract entitled:  

Assessment and Determination of Potential Sustainable Biomass Waste Using the 

Analytic Network Process Method 

has been accepted for Oral Presentation for the 5th International Symposium on Wetlands 

Environmental Management (ISWEM). 

 

All oral presenters are required to make a registration no later than October 23, 2019 and if 

not, your abstract will be withdrawn from the final program at the symposium. We also remind 

you that you required to submit your full paper using appropriate template in our submission 

system by October 30, 2019. 

Please visit our website for more information about registration, payment, full paper template 

and our full paper submission system (https://iswem.tanah.ulm.ac.id/en/home/). 

Your presentation is an important part of the symposium, and we are looking forward to meet 

you at the symposium. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

    

 

Prof. Ir. H. Fadly H. Yusran, M.Sc., Ph.D. 

Chair of ISWEM 
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